
Andersson Elffers Felix (AEF) and the Kohnstamm Instituut are conducting a study, 
commissioned by the Ministry of Education, Culture and Science, on the functioning 
and evaluation of the reporting and complaint facilities for social safety in higher 
education. With this research we want to formulate recommendations to improve 
these facilities.

Do you want to participate?
We have developed two questionnaires to collect experiences with the reporting and 
complaint facilities: one for students and one for employees. Scan the QR-code to 
participate.

The questionaires can be done anonymously and you can stop at any time. The questionnaire is 
open until December 20th. 

Click or scan the QR-code to 
participate!

Share your experience!
Questionaire on the reporting and complaint facilities for
social safety in higher education

Students

https://survey.survalyzer.eu/summusxhkw?l=en
https://survey.survalyzer.eu/sfrlpdsfvf?l=en-us

